
Sandbags  available  for
residents only at City Hall
A large and cold Pacific storm is scheduled to arrive in Costa
Mesa and the OC Region  today through Friday Dec. 22. Rainfall
totals are anticipated to be 1 to 3 inches along the coastal
regions, 1 to 2 inches in the valleys and 1 to 3 inches in
foothills.  This  storm  could  bring  strong  winds  and  heavy
rainfall.  Thunderstorms  and  heavier  rainfall  rates  are
possible. Additional storms are possible through the Holiday
week.

To assist residents, the city’s maintenance service crews have
made sandbags available for free to Costa Mesa residents in
the southeast corner of the City Hall parking lot at 77 Fair
Drive. The location is self-service and bringing your own
shovel is suggested as supplies could be limited. The number
of sandbags is limited to 15 sandbags per household.

No commercial use please.

Click here for instructions.

City crews will patrol potential flooding spots to make sure
catch basins are clear of debris and operational. Crews are
also ready to respond to other weather-related incidents.

Please report flooding issues to 714-754-5252.
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